
 
 

 

 

 
 
NOTICE OF REGULAR 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING  
 

Wednesday, December 13, 2023  
10 a.m. 
 
Virtual Teams Meeting 
 
SC Governor’s School for the Arts and Humanities 
15 University Street 
Greenville, SC 29601   
       

Please advise Jamie Sherrill of your attendance by emailing 
jamiesherrill@scgsah.org. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


